Subject: Re: URGENT Request

Date: Friday, September 25, 2009 3:33 PM

From: DIDP <didp@icann.org>

To: "alejandra@rds.org.hn" <alejandra@rds.org.hn>
Priority: Highest

The following is a link to RFC 1591, available from the IETF page: http://www.ietf.org/rfc/
rfc1591.txt.

Please note that we will consider this request under the DIDP closed. If you require further
information that is not already publicly available, ICANN will respond to your DIDP request
within the 30 day time-frame allotted.

Best regards,

ICANN

On 9/25/09 3:04 PM, "alejandra@rds.org.hn" <alejandra@rds.org.hn> wrote:
Good Afternoon:

Can you please send me via email the documentation refering to the
RFC 1591.3 item 2, please is very urgent and | don't find it at your site,

Regards,

Alejandra Barrientos
Mercadeo

RDS-HN/NIC-HN
Tel(504)235-4141

Email: alejandra@rds.org.hn
http://rds.hn

http://nic.hn
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